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Philip Somerfield B.A. Dip T.P., D.M.S. M.R.T.P.I 
Head of Regulatory Services 

 
Date : 25 March 2014 Direct Line: 01283 508695 

Direct Fax: 01283 508388 
Reply To: Jonathan Imber 
E-mail: jonathan.imber@eaststaffsbc.gov.uk 
Our Ref: P/2014/00273 
Your Ref: SCO.62/A50/A522 
(please quote this reference on all correspondence with us) 
 

 
 

Staffordshire County Council          

Planning Policy & Development Control (Floor 2) 
c/o Wedgwood Building (Block A) 
Tipping Street 
Stafford ST16 2DH 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re: Scoping Opinion for A50/A522 highway improvements, A50/A522 junction 

Uttoxeter 
Staffordshire 

 
I am writing to you in connection with your consultation relating to the above development 
received on 05/03/2014. 
 
It appears that the Scoping Report broadly identifies the significant environmental impacts 
likely to arise as a result of the development and it is therefore considered an appropriate 
basis for undertaking an Environmental Statement.   
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

Jonathan Imber 

 

Jonathan Imber  
Planner    
Development Control 
 


